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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: spring and fall pick-ups
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 10:17:09 PM

From: Kadi Clough <kadiclough2 @gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 10:09 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: spring and fall pick-ups

Hi Cyndi,

Thank you for responding to my email. Yes, you are certainly welcome to include my email
in your packet. It is only one little drop in the bucket, but maybe that 1 little drop can make a
difference.

I am not able to attend next Tuesday's meeting, but I hope that it will go well and the outcome
will be that they will continue this program. The thought of having dumpsters all over the
streets does not appeal to me in the least! That means people have to haul their stuff somehow
to get it to those dumpsters, and some of those items may be difficult to haul beyond their
curb. I live close to an unincorporated part of Sandy where they do the dumpsters, and I have
always been so thankful that we don't have to have that program!

I also can envision those dumpsters to be an added traffic hazard on some streets. My home is
on a busy street where people drive to drop off and pick up their children from Silver Mesa
Elementary. At those times of day, it is difficult at times to even navigate the street
WITHOUT any dumpsters on the street. I can't imagine what it would be like with them there!

I truly do hope the mayor will reconsider his decision, and thank you for all you do.

Best regards,
Kadi Clough

From: Kadi Clough <kadiclough? @gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 4:43 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: spring and fall pick-ups

Dear Cyndi,

I have just read that Sandy City's mayor is going to take the spring and fall pick-ups away.
I'm saddened by this news and hope that enough people will send in their feedback to keep
that wonderful program going. As I drive down our streets at that time of year, I'm always
grateful to see that so many people are benefiting from this service, including myself
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occasionally.

Sandy is a great city and I love all the "perks" such as the spring and fall pick-ups. Please
ask the mayor to reverse his decision.

Thank you,
Kadi Clough





